
First Chapter Friday
Let the library come to your classrooms! We would 
love to partner up with you to get our students 
interested in exploring different genres. The first FCF 
was such a success! The students loved hearing about 
new characters and different genres. This month we 
will focus on horror and suspense genres. We will 
continue to read books by hispanic authors to close 
out Hispanic Heritage month. Please sign up your class 
today. 

Here is a link to a working copy of our FCF calendar. It 
might helpful for planning purposes.  

Spooky Books
Check out these new and well loved spooky books 
trailers.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/16wU8DmbIPm0BNbpCmOxy6JikigcAmHXk/view?usp=sharing


Updates

Teacher current reads
Thank you all to those who submitted their current reads so far! If you haven’t 
done so, please add the book you are currently reading to the google sheet below. 
Our plan is to display the book covers with your name on the wall outside the 
TIL room. If you have more than one book, add it! We plan to fill the wall with 
book covers throughout the year. #cusd201reads - together!

Please list the books you are currently reading here.

Hispanic Heritage Month
What is Hispanic Heritage Month? Each year, Americans observe National 
Hispanic Heritage Month from September 15 to October 15, by celebrating the 
histories, cultures and contributions of American citizens whose ancestors 
came from Spain, Mexico, the Caribbean and Central and South America.

Hispanic Heritage Month is not over yet! we are still celebrating until October 
15th.

https://www.hispanicheritagemonth.gov/about.html

Please enjoy these book trailers from great Hispanic authors!

Media Center Calendar
Don’t forget to sign your classes up for the media center. Click here to sign up 
today. When scheduling your time, please reference which level you will be using 
and the purpose of your visit (i.e. checkouts, book club, etc.). Your level options 
are: upper level (near circulation desk) and lower level (near books). We want to 
make sure that the media center is accessible for everyone and we are available 
to assist you and your students. Please use the media center whenever you need 
it!
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Looking
Ahead

The Scholastic Book Fair
The book cases will be available to view and purchase items from
October 23rd - 26th. Please check the calendar to sign your
classrooms up to view and purchase items. We will be giving away
15-$5 Scholastic book fair credits; five for every grade level. This
is called “Locker Lottery.” We will place tokens clearly stating
what they are in 15 random lockers. Students can bring their
token to the book fair and use it towards a book of their choice. 

Teacher book fair preview will be on friday, October 20th. 

*Please make note that any cash purchases will be rounded up to the nearest
dollar and put into the All for Books fund. Proceeds in the all for books fund will
go to help purchase books for classrooms and the media center.

Book Review Videos
We know our students love technology and reading! Let‘s put both
of their skills together to make book review videos. Students
love to see what their peers are reading. What a perfect way to
show them! Please ask your students if they would record and
share their book reviews with the media center. These videos may
be shared with staff, students and possibly on our website and
Instagram. Videos shouldn‘t be longer than 1.5 minutes.. These
videos may be shared with staff, students and possibly on our
website and Instagram. Videos shouldn‘t be longer than 1.5
minutes. 

Happy Fall Y’all! 
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